
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

North Bear Hill Rd Intersection Realignment 

at Phoenixville Rd (Rte 198) 

NOTE:  ADDENDUM 1 - Effective 2/16/2022 

The Town of Chaplin, Connecticut will receive sealed bids for "North Bear Hill Road Intersection Realignment 
at Phoenixville Road (Route 198)" project until 2:00 p.m. local time on February 24, 2022 in Town Hall in the 
First Selectman's Office, which is located at 495 Phoenixville Road, Chaplin, Connecticut 06235, after which no 
bids will be accepted and at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read aloud at 2:15 p.m. Bids 
must be sealed and marked" North Bear Hill Road Intersection Realignment at Phoenixville Road (Route 198)." 
Bid packets will be available at Town Hall for pick-up and on the Town website starting Monday, January 24th at 
9:00 a.m. or via email at assistant@chaplinct.org 

 A pre-bid conference to review the project will be held at Chaplin Town Hall, 495 Phoenixville Road, Chaplin, 
Connecticut, Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.  All prospective bidders are urged to attend. 
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